3/16/2020 Quick Survey Question

The end of October is the time for our annual Barron Square Fall social event.
The Board is trying to determine the best date.
Would you please help us by indicating you preference on our survey form?

Click the link to access the survey form on our website..

This letter is being sent to all residents and owners in the Barron Square Homeowners Association. Not all
of you receiving this email are registered members of the website and therefore will not be able to log in to
access all of the articles on the website. You may register by going to:
http://barronsquare.org/information/registration.

We will make every effort to process your registrations as quickly as possible. (If you are a registered user
and have forgotten your password, click the "Lost Password" button in the log-in box to reset it.)
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